Mr. Lewis W. Davidson 5448 West Cortez Chicago, Illinois Dear Lewis: Your father just returned to work from the nice vacation that you children gave him and your mother. He is here just in time to experience some real Kansas weather, but is looking better and more rested than when he went away. He has mentioned to me that you would be interested in receiving a copy of our Jayhawk Rebounds, a monthly letter to the boys in service giving them the latest news around the University and about their fellow classmates. I am putting you on the regular mailing list and will send you a copy of the Rebounds just as they are printed. I am sorry I did not think to send you this before. With all good wishes, I am Sincerely yours, Director of Physical Education Varsity Basketball Coach FCA: MIH